
 

August 2017 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We hope you had a restful break with your children and we are very much looking forward to welcoming them 
back to school. 
 

Please note the following arrangements for the start of the new academic year: 
 

Autumn term starts on Monday 4 September with an INSET DAY for all staff 
The school is closed to all students. Please note that the Main Reception and switchboard will not open until 
1000 to allow the Reception staff to be involved with the first part of the day. 
 

New Year 7 students start on Tuesday 5 September at 0830 – please make sure that your child arrives on 
time. 
 

All students start on Wednesday 6 September at 0830 – please make sure that your child arrives on time. 
 

School Uniform 
All students in Year 7 to 11 must be in full school uniform. Please reacquaint yourself with the school’s Uniform 
Policy on the website: 
http://www.hampsteadschool.org.uk/_site/data/files/policies/8CB7177500E018FB7CA92B3EC2805E72.pdf  
 

You are reminded that the PE kit is part of the school uniform for safety and personal hygiene all students must 
have their PE kit for PE lessons. 
 

Please be aware that students not in full school uniform will be sent home to change. 
 

You are also reminded to make sure that you top up your ParentPay account for school lunches. 
 

We hope that you have taken the opportunity to read of the successes of our Year 11, 12 and 13 students in 
their GCSE, AS and A level exams. We are very proud of what your children, our students, have achieved. 
Thank you for supporting your children and the school through the examination period. 
 

I look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at some of the exciting events planned for the new academic 
year and to your continued support for your children and Hampstead School. 
 
Best wishes 

 
Jacques Sazemalikowski 
Head 
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